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Happy Holidays from Columbus Speech & Hearing Center! We hope you
had a wonderful Thanksgiving. Read below to find out what is happening
around the Center this month! To always stay in the loop follow us on
Facebook!
Click here to visit our Facebook >

Article of the Month

Video Clips for Social Skills
Trying to teach social skill concepts in a fun and motivating way? Video clips
can be extremely useful!
Click here to read the full article >

Staff Spotlight

Sarah Denman, M.A. CCC-SLP

Sarah is a Speech Language
Pathologist and she loves working
on articulation and
expressive/receptive language!

https://www.facebook.com/ColumbusSpeech
http://files.constantcontact.com/69ad0789001/e79002e7-5ff9-4760-b1ad-7ea81ea81bf7.pdf


Click here to learn more about
Sarah>

We have current openings for our Autism
Diagnostic Clinic! Call 614-263-5151 and schedule
an evaluation for your child today!
Click here for more info!

Mark your calendars...

Happy Holidays!
The Center will be closed December 25th- January 1st. We

will reopen Tuesday, January 2nd, 2018!

National Stuttering Association
Meeting

The National Stuttering Association
Columbus Chapter meets at CSHC
the 1st Thursday of every month
from 7-8pm. Join us on Thursday,
December 7th for this month's
meeting!

http://files.constantcontact.com/69ad0789001/170f7901-0659-4c6c-b19c-bb5eb2bd45c9.pdf
http://files.constantcontact.com/69ad0789001/c2341de3-6d13-4a8c-97af-2b369b4820b8.pdf


Fluttering Families Santa Claus
+ Special Kids

We are happy to be hosting
Fluttering Families Santa Claus +
Special Kids 2017 on December 9th

& 10th.  
RSVP for the event here

Family Advocacy and Quality
Conversations

We are excited to be hosting Family
Advocacy and Quality Conversations
with The YMCA and ARC of Ohio
on December 5th from 6-8 PM. 
Visit the event site for more info!

Welcome Natalie!

We are pleased to announce that Natalie Day will be joining our speech
team as a part time evening Speech Language Pathologist in
January! Welcome to the team Natalie!

Last Month

OCALICON 2017 Was A Blast!

We enjoyed seeing lots of new and familiar faces at our CSHC booth, as
well as hearing some wonderful presentations on mindfulness, well being,

and happiness! 

http://www.flutteringfamilies.org/events/santa/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/family-advocacy-quality-conversations-tickets-40793101264?aff=erelexpmlt


Little Free Library

A huge thank you to Danielle Nader and her
husband, Jordan Nader, for organizing and
building our Little Free Library. We can’t
wait to start reading!  

Congratulations Katie!

We had the joy of showering Katie
Spreen with love and support as she
prepares for the arrival of Baby
Spreen!

Thank you Lauren!

We had the privilege of hearing Lauren
Polster, M.S. CCC-SLP, present to our

staff on “Not So Spooky Stuttering.”

Chatterboxes



Join us for a Chatterbox! Chatterboxes are opportunities for parents to talk
to professionals about their child's speech-language development.

Our Chatterboxes are conveniently located all over Columbus at libraries,
play cafés, recreation centers, and even COSI and the Zoo! Click below to
see what time and place could work for you and your family.

Click here for the Chatterbox Calendar >
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